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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations Office in Geneva
presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights, and — with reference to the latter’s note verbale dated 16 August 2022 - has the honour
to enclose a Poland’s contribution to the report on the human rights implications of and good
practices and key challenges in equitable, affordable, timely and universal access for all
countries to vaccines in response to the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic .

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations Office in Geneva avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
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